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To whom it may concern;
Bransholme Community Arts Enterprise – Bid City of Culture 2017
North Carr Area Team have been working in partnership with BCAE regarding their plans to work with schools and community groups in our area to create performances, exhibitions and permanent public art.
We are in support of their bid to City of Culture 2017 and if successful would continue to work together to agree on suitable sites and gain the relevant permissions for any installations.
Yours sincerely

Caroline Barnes
Neighbourhood Co-ordinator (Bransholme West)

	
	



